-
S0%E

A, Sempra Energy utility®

SUNRISE
POWERLINK™

MEMORANDUM

Anne Coronado

Aspen Environmental Group
1529 Weaverly Drive
Petaluma, CA 94954

(707) 766-8348
ACoronado@aspeneg.com

September 1, 2010

RE: Sunrise Powerlink Project — Mitigation Measure Compliance
Mitigation Measure HS-APM-09 Task 1 for Sunrise Powerlink Transmission Project

Ms. Coronado,

In compliance with the mitigation measure referenced above, the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA)
was first notified of proposed structures in the vicinity of Jacumba Airport (L78) on January 21, 2010, by
electronic online submittal of FAA Form 7460-1. The FAA responded with determinations on June 21,
2010.

In addition, the FAA was also sent notice of proposed structures in the vicinity of MCAS Miramar Airport
on December 21, 2009. The FAA responded with determinations on April 30, 2010.

The FAA Specialist in Obstruction Evaluation Service was Karen McDonald, at (310) 725-6557.

Sincerely,

VY commn

Jonathan Woldemariam, Manager — Engineering & Procurement

Cc: Alan Colton, Manager — Environmental Services
Gerry Akin, Manager — Construction & Engineering



